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FIELD STUDIES INFORMATION SHEET 
 
2011 Field Study Season – Public Open House and Information Session 
April 5 and 6, 2011  

The Site C Clean Energy Project (Site C) is now in Stage 3, the environmental and regulatory 
review phase, which will include an independent environmental assessment. Stage 3 work 
includes conducting environmental and engineering field studies on and around the Peace River 
between the Williston Reservoir and the Alberta border. 
 
BC Hydro is holding a public open house and information session in Hudson’s Hope and Fort 
St. John to provide an update about environmental and engineering studies planned for the 
2011 field season.    
 
Studies underway or planned for 2011 include: 
 

• Geotechnical Investigations 
 

• Wildlife Studies  
 

• Heritage Study Program 
 

• Fish and Aquatics Studies  
 

• Clearing Plan Investigations  
 

• Climate Monitoring  
 

• Agricultural Study  
 

 

 
Information sessions will be held:  
 

• April 5, 2011: 7:00 - 9:00pm  
(Presentation at 8:00pm)  
Hudson’s Hope Community Hall 
10310 Kyllo Street 
Hudson's Hope 

 

• April 6, 2011: 7:00 - 9:00pm 
(Presentation at 8:00pm)  
Pomeroy Hotel 
11308 Alaska Road 
Fort St. John 

 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Kate O’Neil, Community Relations 
Site C Clean Energy Project 
Community Consultation Office – Fort St. John 
Office: 250-785-3415   Cell: 250-793-5416 
 

 
 
 


